Dear my Kansas Representatives and Legislators,

(Concerning 'Let Kansans Vote for the Value Them Both Amendment')

Thank you for the representation and commitment you make to my state and my home. As one of your neighbors, citizens, and constituents I respectfully and confidently ask for your attention and consideration. Please place your support behind the constitutional amendment that will regulate abortions in my state. I ask you also to place your support behind the motion to let Kansans vote regarding those regulations.

The babies of our citizens are no longer a choice once they are conceived but rather a person and a responsibility. The only relevant choice was made when the couple had sex knowing full well that a child is the obvious result of their action. So I think it's ridiculous for me to pay taxes for state funded abortion. It is definitely not a basic right. It is solely the opportunity for the parents to maturely take responsibility, as adults, for their own choice. This contention with abortion laws is accompanied by many more. However, I don't want to take up too much of your valuable time. I just know that I am not alone in my opinions and would like to see us Kansans have our right to vote concerning these matters. It's time to see Kansans vote to value both the lives of mothers' and babies'. Sincerely,

Jerome Nienaber 11100 Delaware pkwy, apt 4305 Kansas City, KS, 66109 jeromeanienaber@gmail.com